Newton Dialogues on Peace & War presents:

WHAT’S HAPPENING AT GUANTANAMO?

Why Should We Care?

Talk by Attorneys Doris Tennant and Ellen Lubell 

Newton lawyers Doris Tennant and Ellen Lubell are pro bono representing a Guantanamo detainee who has been held for five years without charges. They have just returned from their first visit there. 

Wednesday, April 4, 7 P.M.

Newton Main Library

330 Homer Street, Newton

Note:  Due to the Easter holiday, there will be no meeting of Newton Dialogues that Sunday.

